
            

         
8th January 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

KS2 Astronomy Evening Tuesday 15 January 2019 
 
This term in Science we will be learning about Earth and Space.  As part of our curriculum 
programme we will be holding an after school astronomy evening for all pupils.  The evening 
will be held on the school premises and will run from straight after normal school finishing 
time until 6pm in the evening.  We strongly recommend that all children attend what will be 
a wonderful and exciting evening. 
 
During the evening the children will partake in the following activities: 
 

Learn about the planets  
 

Star gazing  
 

Watching live streaming from the International Space Station 
 

Investigation of an unexplained event 
 

On the day the children will need to bring a “packed tea” and drink with them. They will eat 
this before the activities start and as it becomes dark.  
 
At the end of the evening, children will need to be collected from school as normal at 6pm. 
We would grateful for any help from parents who could bring telescopes along to the 
evening and help us show the children how to star gaze. 
 
If you require any more information please contact Mr Hirst. 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Please return to school by Friday 11th January 
 
My child: ……………………………………………………………… Class: …………………………………………………… 
will be/ will not be attending.  
 
I can bring a telescope and can help children look at the stars:    Yes / No 
 

 


